
 

 

 

Geneva, 28 May 2004 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Subject:  World Summit on the Information Society 
   - EU Contribution: "Preliminary EU views on the preparatory process  
     for the Tunis Phase of the Summit" 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Geiger, 
 
On behalf of the Irish EU Presidency, please find attached the "Preliminary EU views on the 
preparatory process for the Tunis Phase of the Summit". 
 
 
 
 
 
                            Guus HOUTTUIN 
                            Deputy Head 
                            of the Council Liaison Office 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WSIS Executive Secretariat 
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F.a.o. Assistant Executive Director 
Mr Charles Geiger 
Place des Nations 
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